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Body Double marks the gallery’s first exhibition in London in their 
temporary space on Mount Street, thought of as an outpost to engage 
local audiences during a time of stilted world travel.  
This exhibition explores, dissects and reimagines the relationships 
between culture and the body, looking at form in relation to culture, 
the role of the body as viewer and subject, and the narrative of 
context, symbols and objects. By examining societal norms and notions 
of beauty, the works address preconceived ideas and challenge new 
perspectives. The bulbous forms of Denis Savary’s glass sculptures 
hold both abstract and figurative qualities posing only an imagined 
narrative changing with each viewer’s perspective. Gender and body 
politics are addressed through the work of Muslimova, whose bold and 
unapologetic painting confronts societal expectation and refinement. 
Slappey’s sensual paintings offer an empowering alternate to the 
objectified female nude and Dunn’s carefully composed reliefs invite 
the viewer into an intimate narrative that contradicts cultural 
stereotype. An exploration of narrative can also be seen in the works 
of Anderson and Ghaznawi, whose work questions what changes when 
removing objects and symbols from their original context.  Looking at 
what power the context holds over the object and what the object or 
symbol hold in themselves both political and personal histories come 
to light. Popular and mass culture, questions of identity and 
preconceived societal norms are addressed in this group of works, 
which all look at in equal parts culture’s restraints and its freedom.  
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